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Enactment of this bill will not require additional appropriations in the next two fiscal years.  Beginning in 
FY 2011, additional resources may be required for salaries and expenses associated with an Executive 
Director, legal counsel, and staff authorized by the bill, as well as travel and meeting expenses for the 
commission created by the bill.

State Impact

Office of the Legislative Fiscal Analyst

Enactment of this bill likely will not result in direct, measurable costs and/or benefits for businesses, or 
local governments.  Individuals that serve on the commission created by this bill may incur costs 
associated with their service.

Individual, Business and/or Local Impact
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